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Press Conference to Follow Immediately After New York City Taxi and Limousine Commissioner's

Meeting with Hispanic Elected Officials in the Bronx

You should know that on Friday, April 24, 2015 at 12:00 noon, a press conference will follow

immediately after the meeting between Taxi and Limousine Commissioner Meera Joshi and

Bronx elected officials at Senator Ruben Diaz's District Office located at 900 Rogers Place in

the Bronx.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss problems facing the taxi’s non-medallion industry

and its drivers.

Bronx elected officials who are expected to attend include Senator Adriano Espaillat,



Assemblymen Marcos Crespo, Luis Sepulveda, and Victor Pichardo, and New York City

Councilmember Ydanis Rodriguez.

For further information, please contact Ann Noonan at (646) 251-6069.

I am State Senator Rubén Díaz and this is what you should know.


